
MEMORANDUM 
 
November 1, 2002 
 
 
TO:  Governor 
 
FROM: John 
 
RE:  Stennis speech / other remarks 
 
 
Attached are your remarks for the Pearl River Emergency Management Banquet Saturday 
night, the Veterans Program Sunday night, and the Mental Health Summit Monday 
morning.  I spoke with Wanda about some of the points that needed to be made in 
Monday’s remarks, and she will speak with you about it in greater detail on the plane. 
 
I talked with lee Ann, and she said she would get you the draft for Monday’s Stennis 
speech.  I will be available this weekend (cell 942-7698, home 368-9340) if you want me 
to make revisions. 


